
 
 

                   

 

 

1st February 2025 

 

Re. Committee position as of 1st February 2025 

 

Dear Members 

As of Saturday, 1st of February, 2025 the standing Committee of Torro United AFC have 
regrettably stood down. As a committee it has become clear we cannot function 
effectively going forward.  The constant undermining of the committee coupled with the 
letter of no confidence has left us no alternative.  

A meeting date of Wednesday, 5th February, 2025 at 7pm is suggested for any Members 
wishing to consider the future of the club. The Clubhouse will be made available to 
facilitate the meeting.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Torro United AFC Committee 

 

 

 


